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RE: SB703 

I strongly support SB703. We must fund immigration services for non-citizens. This 

bill will provide grants to non-profits legal service providers and help people update 

their immigration status. Many people don't have the financial means or the legal 

representation to do this on their own. They may not even know they can update their 

immigration status. Passing this bill will improve the lives of many families in Oregon.  

Thank you! 

Diane Ingle,  

Oregon voter 


